The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin
November 2017

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD—
Highlights of the November Board Meeting:
The village board approved the following:

Operator's license for Melinda Schumacher.
Amendment #3 to the Engineering Contract for $16,275 to Robert E. Lee for the WWTP upgrade.
To accept a 1 year merchant agreement, which will allow the village to take credit cards/debit cards as payment, at no cost to

the village.
o To replace the computers in the clerk’s office at the cost of $3,838.88 from budgeted funds.
o To send out request for qualifications to hire a consultant for the village's development plan.
e  Resolution 2017_08. Preliminary Resolution declaring intent to levy special assessments for the Highway 114 urbanization

project.
o To set a public hearing date on proposed special assessments for the Highway 114 urbanization project for Tuesday, December

12h, at 6:30 p.m.
The village received notice of the following:

e Notice of limit to qualify for a 2019 Expenditure Restraint Payment.

2018 Budgets

The village held their public hearing and approved the 2018 budgets for all funds. The total expenditures for 2018 are $1,286,818
compared to $1,097,403 last year. The village tax rate will be $7.9401787 compared to $6.7027406 last year. If you would like a copy of
the approved budgets, they will be available on our website or contact the clerk’s office for a copy.

CLERK’S OFFICE HOLDIAY HOURS

The clerk's office will be closed on November 24t and November 25t for the Thanksgiving holiday. If you need immediate help please
call the employee on call at 920-418-3272. Thank you!
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HILBERT - POTTER OPTIMIST CLUB

ANNUAL BINGO BASH
Hilbert Community Center

SATURDAY - NOVEMBER 18™ @ 7pm (Doors open at 6 p.m.)
Bingo, Raffles, Prizes, Food-Desserts, Refreshments and Family Fun! ~ $1 Entry Cards 4/$3 or 6/85 Extra Cards $1 Each

SANTA VISIT & TREE LIGHTING!
Hilbert Railroad Park (Main & 5th)
MONDAY - DECEMBER 4™ @ 6 p.m

Santa will arrive by Fire Truck, Caroling, Hot Cocoa, Candy Canes, Special Treats, and FUN!
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HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

The Village Board and employees would like to wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving. If you are traveling please be safe
and enjoy your time with family and friends!

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, December 12,2017 @ 7p.m.
Public Hearing on Proposed Special Assessments: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 @ 6:30p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com




